
THE COUNCIL 
OF 

THE CITY OF NEW YORK 
CITY HALL 

NEW YORK, N,Y, 10007 

November 20, 2017 

Hon. Bill de Blasio, Mayor 
The City of New York 
City Hall 
New York, New York 10007 

Dear Mayor de Blasio: 

On November I 7, 2017, we received Int. Nos. 336-B, 622-A, 942-B, 1404-A, 1429-
A, 1437-A, 1444-A, 1460-A, 1509-A, 1510-B, 1511-A, 1517-A, 1645-A, and 1720-A. 
from your office. Since these items were returned unsigned, please be advised that these 
bills have been assigned the following local law numbers: 

Int. No. 336-B has been assigned as Local Law No. 200 of2017; 

Int. No. 622-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 201 of 2017; 
Int. No. 942-B has been assigned as Local Law No. 202 of 2017; 

Int. No. 1404-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 203 of 2017; 

Int. No. 1429-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 204 of 2017; 

Int. No. 1437-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 205 of2017; 

Int. No. 1444-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 206 of2017; 

Int. No. 1460-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 207 of 2017; 

Int. No. 1509-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 208 of 2017; 

Int. No. 1510-B has been assigned as Local Law No. 209 of2017; 

Int. No. 1511-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 210 of2017; 

Int. No. 1517-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 211 of 2017; 

Int. No. 1645-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 212 of 2017; 

Int. No. 1720-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 213 of 2017. 

Thank you very much. 




